
We need
your help!
Help us learn

more about the

movements and

location of wild boar

at-large, to help

reduce the damage

they cause.

Wild Boar
At Large?

Have you seen

Wild boar, when not being raised as livestock

on a farm, are considered to be “at large” and

are an invasive pest in Alberta. They are not

native to Alberta and cause damage to our land,

crops and ecosystems.

Please call
310-FARM (3276)
if you:

See a wild boar at-large (not

kept as livestock on a

properly fenced farm)

See evidence of wild boar –

tracks, droppings, digging or

rolling around

Know about a vehicle collision

with a wild boar

Have other information about

wild boar at-large

Would like more information

agriculture.alberta.ca/wildboar
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